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          Dear Mr Wilson, Mr Smith and Mr Yasin, 
 
I am writing to let you know that, in my letter of 12 April 2022, the answer to question 2 
inadvertently quoted the median figure (£18,000) instead of the mean. It should have read:  
 
This is not a figure that we hold. We do however have the figure for the mean settlement  
of all those who have settled their disguised remuneration liability (whether subject to the  
Loan Charge or not), which, as of April 2020, was around £59,000. 
 
Please accept my apologies. Both of these figures were published on gov.uk in April 2020. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Jim Harra 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE AND FIRST PERMANENT SECRETARY 


